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1. The Victorian Climate Resilient Councils (VCRC) is back!  

The VCRC team is back after the kick-off of the second funding agreement. Brimbank and Wyndham City 

Council are Co-leading the establishment of the Victorian Climate Resilient Councils (VCRC) on behalf of 

the Western Alliance for Greenhouse Action (WAGA) Western Alliance for Greenhouse Action (WAGA).  

The program received funding provided by the Australian Government in partnership with the States and 

Territories under the National Partnership Agreement (NPA) for Disaster Risk Reduction, managed by the 

Victorian Department of Justice and Community Safety, Emergency Management Victoria to develop and 

pilot program elements and establish the Victorian Climate Resilient Councils (VCRC) program from 

November 2022 – November 2024 (‘the development period’). 

The first Project Steering Committee (PSC) was held in February with the Executive Officers from the 

Victorian Greenhouse Alliances. The Greenhouse Alliances will inform the program’s development through 

quarterly PSC meetings to coordinate program development with the needs of their member councils and 

other initiatives across the state. 

2. Meet the team  

Project Team Role Name  Position  

Responsible Officer and co-project manager Fran MacDonald WAGA Coordinator, based 
at Brimbank City Council  

Co-project manager key project staff Helen Kerley  Coordinator Climate & 
Resilience, Wyndham City 
Council  

Program Development Coordinator Heather McListon WAGA Climate Adaptation 
Project Officer, Wyndham 
City Council  

Stakeholder Engagement Officer  Andrea Fernandez  Sustainability Officer, 
Wyndham City Council  

Manager of Climate Vulnerability Assessments 
Pilot with Municipal Emergency Management 
Planning Committees (MEMPCs) 

Darren Wilson Environmental Planner, City 
Greater Dandenong  

 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwaga.com.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7CAndrea.Fernandez%40wyndham.vic.gov.au%7C1479ba8d016843fbfcf308db191050bf%7Cccedce2eab9f4e51bb3d3c6e2171f03e%7C0%7C0%7C638131330090364053%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vThtMXbKlMMmJmNyD4QBDWcVEfK8d8Qj2%2FDEqgmmvLs%3D&reserved=0


 

 

3. Program development overview 

 



 

 

 

You can download the full infographic from our website just click here! 

4. What’s Next  

The VCRC team is working hard to develop the program model and its requirements. We are also developing 

the plans for the pilots of the Climate Vulnerability Assessments with MEMPCs and the Adaptive Capacity 

Assessment. We’ll be sending information regarding this topic soon. Keep our eye on our VCRC website  for 

further information.  

5. Connect with us 

If you would like further information about the VCRC you can find more information on our website or 

contact vcrcprogram@gmail.com 

 

https://adapt.waga.com.au/resources/WYN%20Victorian%20Climate%20Resillience%20Council%20Infographic%202.pdf
https://adapt.waga.com.au/cb_pages/victorian_climate_resilience_councils.php
https://adapt.waga.com.au/cb_pages/victorian_climate_resilience_councils.php
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